SALFORD CITY COUNCIL - RECORD OF DECISION
I, Councillor Lancaster, Lead Member for Property, in exercise of the powers conferred on me 

by Paragraph J(a)(k)(iii) of the Scheme of Delegation of the Council do hereby approve the 

acquisition in principle of the Wimpey building at Turnpike House and the linked disposal of 

lands in Pendlebury, on the terms detailed in the attached report. 

The reasons for the acquisition are to consolidate the City Council’s ownership for the Turnpike site and enable a series of moves to be completed which will bring staff across a number of the new strategic directorates together in single “core site” locations. The acquisition supports the corporate accommodation strategy and the Best Value Review of Office Support Accommodation.

Assessment of Risk: Low

The source of funding is     Acquisition costs of Turnpike will be reflected in the sale of the Pendlebury sites. The Council will receive a net capital receipt.

Legal advice obtained:
Yes

Financial advice obtained: Yes – John Spink

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process.  

Best Value Review of Office Support Accommodation 

Report to Directors Team-Review of Office Accommodation December 2005

Report to Resource Planning Group Acquisition of Turnpike House 5th Jan 2006

Contact Officer: P.J.Openshaw
Tel. No. 0161 779-6126



PTO


	The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Environment, Housing and Planning Scrutiny Committee.


Signed: D. Lancaster                                    Dated 16th January, 2006


Lead Member

____________________________________________________________________________________

This decision was published on 16th January, 2006 

This decision will come into force on 24th January, 2006, unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules
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